NJORD Law Firm has become a member of
German-Baltic Chamber of Commerce

Glad for NJORD Law Firm to finally become a member of German-Baltic Chamber
of Commerce. Looking forward to meeting other Chamber members and to
participate in the German and Baltics market related events.

Many thanks for the Riga Stradins University for the hosting of the Chamber event,
and for the interesting medicine related activities. Lets meet in the next Chambers
organized events.
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